
I started AIRBNB in August, 2014 as a long-range retirement plan from the practice of law and I 

have welcomed folks from all over the globe to Akron, Ohio.  

  

 

 I have enjoyed hosting so much, plus the additional income that funds my vacations (all reported 

to IRS), and will continue to host AIRBNB guests provided I remain healthy. 

  

 

 I am an excellent good will ambassador for Akron, Ohio, and the United States of America.  

  

 

 I hope the Ohio legislature will not eliminate my ability to host folks from all over the globe 

because I enjoy it immensely. 

  

 

 Sincerely,  

 Shirley Simon 


